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17 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Primary 6 Students, 

HWA CHONG INSTITUTION OPEN HOUSE ON 20 MAY 2023 

 
Greetings from Hwa Chong!  
  
This year, we are happy to welcome you and your boy to join us at our Open House, which 
will be held on our campus on 20 May 2023 (Sat), from 8am to 1pm.  
  
More info on the Open House is available on our Open House website 
(https://www.admissions.hci.edu.sg/). On this site, students will be able to find useful 
information about the diverse course offerings, CCAs and programmes offered at Hwa 
Chong. 
  
On 20 May 2023, we have lined up talks, campus tours and information booths for 
prospective students and parents to meet up with our teachers and students. We also look 
forward to meeting up with you at the Parents’ Symposium at 9am and 11am, where my 
colleagues and I will be sharing about The Hwa Chong Experience.  
  
Attached in this letter is an e-brochure with more information on the Open House.  
   
We welcome you to connect with us via our social media accounts on Facebook 
(https://www.facebook.com/HwaChong.Official) and Instagram  
(https://www.instagram.com/hwachong.official).  
 
We look forward to seeing you on 20 May! 
 
 
With warmest regards, 

 
Mr Pang Choon How 
Principal 

http://www.hci.edu.sg/
https://www.admissions.hci.edu.sg/
https://www.facebook.com/HwaChong.Official
https://www.instagram.com/hwachong.official

